
Approval of Provisional Internship Permit 
(PIP)

September 17, 2024



Provisional Internship Candidate

Listed herein are the candidates for whom LVJUSD is 
requesting a Provisional Internship Permit to fill an 
immediate staffing need:

▪ Jessica Webb, Education Specialist,
Christensen Middle School

▪ Jessica Patrick, Education Specialist,
Leo Croce Elementary School



Superintendent’s Recommendation

Approve the request to apply for a 
Provisional Internship Permit for the

employees listed herein.
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